
Avangrid Renewables
2701 NW Vaughn St. Suite 300, Portland, OR 97210
Telephone 612.619.7405
www.avangridrenewables.com, michael.deruyter@avangrid.com

June 27, 2024

Ms. Ami Hafkemeyer, Siting Manager
Washington Energy Facility Site Evaluation Council
PO BOX 43172
Olympia, WA, 98504-3172

Dear Ms. Hafkemeyer,

Avangrid is pausing permitting activities for the Badger Mountain Solar Project for 2-3
months while we re-evaluate public comments, including from our project landowners and
affected tribal nations. Avangrid recognizes the importance of obtaining input from
stakeholders to ensure our renewable energy projects benefit the communities they operate
within for years to come. Please pause all project activities and expenditures until further
notice from Avangrid.

Yours Sincerely,

Michael DeRuyter
Senior Permitting Manager


